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Please, please, please give serious thought to the damage that can done to the environment, to
health of those directly (and indirectly) affected by irresponsible installation of alternative energy
"fields". 
Please give weight to how it will affect those that have to live close to them. The financial impacts
that will be done to those even a mile or two out from these projects. 
There are many responsible locations that should be utilized before taking away viable farmland, and
doing detrimental damage to the wildlife and eco system. 
Please, please, please think about how you would feel if this was happening to you, your family or
friends and they had little say.
Please do not allow these projects to be grandfathered in.
 
Thank you,
Lori Meyer
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